
Dear Valued Customers, 

We are sending all our customers and employees best wishes for the continued good health of 

their families, friends, neighbours, and associates during this unprecedented time. Our 

employees, as well as our suppliers, know the importance of implementing the precautions 

advised by the CDC, which includes increased hygiene measures.  

Given the growing concern around COVID-19, we want to take this time to let you know that 

The Deck Yard is here to support you. We are proceeding with great caution and care to ensure 

the safety of all involved. For now, we are following the Ontario Government guidelines for 

essential workplaces and services. We will continue our store hours from 7am-5pm Monday-

Friday, but will need to service customer by delivery or curbside pick up only.  Please contact us 

by phone at 1-888-985-8116 or by email at orders@decks.ca 

We are taking steps to ensure you can continue to rely on The Deck Yard for providing top-

quality service. We will continue to adhere to the current health and safety measures put in place 

by the Ontario government. Our freight team can continue to operate and provide deliveries 

without any face-to-face interaction.  

We have contingency plans in place to ensure we can continue to serve you as best as possible 

under the everchanging conditions.  For more information, please contact us by phone at 1-888-

985-8116 or by email at Orders@Decks.ca 

Wishing you the very best of health, 

The Deck Yard 
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